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Welcome to our February edition of the Irish Aviation Students Association newsletter, where we’re
excited to announce the launch of our brand new website, designed to be your ultimate hub for all
things aviation! We’re also delighted to tell you about our partnership with ASG, offering you the
chance to win a fully funded PPL & ATPL theoretical scholarship. As always, we hope our newsletter
both informs and inspires you as you chart your own path in the ever-evolving world of aviation. 
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We’re thrilled to share that IASA has
joined forces with ASG to offer one
lucky aviation enthusiast a fully
funded PPL & ATPL theoretical
scholarship!

The PPL (Private Pilot Licence) theory
course consists of 121 hours of both
remote and classroom learning—an
ideal way to launch your flying
journey. Valued at €850, this
program grants you full access to
ASG’s comprehensive learning
centre.

Meanwhile, the ATPL (Airline Transport
Pilots Licence) theory course is
approved by the European Aviation
Safety Agency (EASA) and regulated
by the IAA. With a state-of-the-art
training facility conveniently located
near Dublin Airport, students benefit
from hundreds of high-quality video
tutorials and top-tier instruction—an
opportunity worth over €2,700!
IASA is proud to offer this exceptional
prize in partnership with ASG, a
longstanding supporter of the Irish
Aviation Students Association. 

We’re excited to announce the launch of our brand-new IASA
website—your go-to hub for all things aviation career. Discover
upcoming industry events, browse our monthly newsletters for
the latest news, and explore current job, graduate, and
internship opportunities. You’ll also find our comprehensive
Student Handbook to help you navigate your aviation studies,
plus a chance to meet the passionate team behind IASA.
Whether you’re new to aviation or taking the next big step, visit
www.iasa.aero to learn how we’re empowering tomorrow’s
aviation leaders!

www.iasa.aero

A huge thank you to everyone who joined us for our first event of the
year—JAN Dublin! It was a fantastic evening featuring KPMG and
Ryanair, who shared invaluable insights into industry life and
graduate opportunities. We were also honored to welcome the
Junior Flight Ops Team, Lt Paddy, and Junior Officer Lucky, who
helped highlight the importance of vital social causes. To top off the
night, attendees enjoyed a special giveaway for an introductory
flight and simulator vouchers at AFTA! Keep an eye out for more
celebrations and milestones as we mark 10 years of the Irish
Aviation Student Associationthis year! We can’t wait to see you at
our next event!

http://www.iasa.aero/

